
STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
INSURANCE DEPARTMENT 

 
 

November 24, 2020 
 

NOTICE TO HEALTH CARRIERS CONCERNING 

ANNUAL REPORTING TO CONNECTICUT INSURANCE 

DEPARTMENT PURSUANT TO CONN. GEN. STAT. §38a-479rrr 

(Public Act 18-41) 

Not later than March 1, 2022, and annually thereafter, each Health Carrier (as defined by 
Conn. Gen. Stat. §38a-479ooo(5)) shall submit a written certification with the Insurance 
Commissioner for the immediately preceding calendar year. This certification concerns 
health carriers that delivered, issued for delivery, renewed, amended or continued a 
health care plan (as defined by Conn. Gen. Stat. §38a-479ooo(4)) in Connecticut: 

 
1. This certification should certify that the health carrier accounted for all 

prescription drug rebates in calculating the premium for health care plans that 
such health carrier delivered, renewed, amended or continued during such 
calendar year. 

2. This certification should be signed by a Member of the American Academy of 
Actuaries (MAAA). 

 
Such information must be submitted to the following email address: cid.lh@ct.gov. 
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